West End third sector meeting #dundeewestend

Are you a third sector organisation in the West End that would like to meet new people and other third sector organisations to work together more collaboratively for the benefit of the community?

If so, why not attend the West End Third Sector Network meeting taking place tomorrow — Thursday 8th December — between 10am to 12 noon at the Corso Street Sheltered Lounge.

To book a place or for more information contact Katie Angus — contact details are in the poster.

West End Third Sector Network





SCAN TO BOOK NOW!!



An opportunity for ALL
Third Sector
organisations and groups
to meet new people,
forge partnerships and
work collaboratively for
the benefit of the
community

For more information contact Katie on:

katieangus@dvva.scot 07939 154330

Hogmanay in Print - the Victorian era #dundeewestend



Tonight at 6.30pm as part of West End Christmas Fortnight, Erin Farley of

Dundee Libraries presents "Hogmanay in Print — the Victorian era."

Hogmanay and New Year's Day have long been a popular celebration for Dundee's people, with celebrations recorded in newspapers, broadsides, photographs and elsewhere through the years.

Erin shares some seasonal highlights from the Local History Centre's collections.

This online event will run at www.facebook.com/WestEndChristmas

Weekly Road Report - West End Ward #dundeewestend



DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL - WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD — WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 2022

Miller's Wynd - closed until 26 December 2022 at its junction with Hawkhill for major construction works.

Westfield Place — traffic control from Monday 5 December for 10 days for street lighting replacement works.

Hillcrest Road (at number 21) — closed until Monday 5 December for Scottish Water mains repair.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glamis Drive — closed eastbound in 2 phases from Monday 9 January for 4 weeks for Scotland Gas Networks work. Phase 1: Hazel Avenue to Glamis Road. Phase 2: Invergowrie Drive to Hazel Avenue.

<u>Weekly Road Report - West End Ward</u> #dundeewestend



DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL - WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD — WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 2022

Miller's Wynd - closed until 26 December 2022 at its junction with Hawkhill for major construction works.

Westfield Place — traffic control from Monday 5 December for 10 days for street lighting replacement works.

Hillcrest Road (at number 21) - closed until Monday 5 December for Scottish Water mains repair.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glamis Drive — closed eastbound in 2 phases from Monday 9 January for 4 weeks for Scotland Gas Networks work. Phase 1: Hazel Avenue to Glamis Road. Phase 2: Invergowrie Drive to Hazel Avenue.

<u>Today at West End Christmas Fortnight!</u> #dundeewestend



More West End Christmas Fortnight events today!

1pm to 2pm - Magdalen Green community planting event. All welcome!

Join us to plant colourful and pollinator-friendly summer allium bulbs at Magdalen Green.

No experience necessary, please bring a spade/trowel if possible as tools are limited.

3pm to 5pm — Christmas at The Gate Church.

A community Christmas celebration with carols, sweet treats and Santa Claus.